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Proposed Bulk Water Station on Otter Point Road

That the Juan de Fuca Water Distribution Commission recommend to the CRD Board:

That the 2019 Capital Plan for the service be adjusted to include the Bulk Water Station on Otter
Point Road and adjust the Capital Plan in the amount of $140,000, of which up to $90,000 will be
funded from Capital Funds on hand and $50,000 will be funded from Juan de Fuca Electoral Area
Community Works fund.
(NWA)
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